
   

                 
 

               
          

       

         

      

    
   

      

 

Dear faculty and staff, 

Join your colleagues for a social hour at the UClub. Please feel free to extend the invitation to 
graduate students. 

The Division of Finance and Administration will host soft drinks and the first servings of light 
appetizers. Discounted beverages and additional appetizers will be available for purchase. 

Add to calendar: Outlook Calendar | Google Calendar 

Upcoming social hour dates are posted on the UClub website. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Sincerely, 

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA 
Chief Financial Officer 
Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration 

http://uclub.uci.edu/calendar/2020/01.16.2020-UClub-Social-Hour.ics
https://calendar.google.com/event?action=TEMPLATE&tmeid=Njk3OWoxZ2ZnajcwOTJla2dzZ3MxdTY2OXMgd2l0aHVmb3J1QHVjaS5lZHU&tmsrc=withuforu%2540uci.edu
https://uclub.uci.edu/#socialhour



